
 

 

ENJOY SINGING? 

WANT TO HAVE SOME FUN AND MAKE MUSIC? 

SOUNDS LIKE YOU SHOULD JOIN  

THE LYDGATE LARKS! 
The Lydgate Larks are a scratch choir, who get together for 

community events. They are led and inspired by Liz Brocklehurst. They 

have a few ‘gigs’ coming up and you would be very welcome to join 

us. 

Interested? Then come along to the White Hart on April 17th at 7.00 

and find out all about it. Or contact Jennifer at 

lovelydgate@btinternet.com or on 01457877935. 
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